
August 1, 2008 

Hello, 

I am writing this as an investor in several JR mining stocks. I hope that you would expand 
your crack-down on naked selling to include not only the government owned institutions, 
but also the countless companies that are publicly owned through stock holders. 

'We,the people', deserve the same rights to protection that the government is affording itself. 

Thank you for your time, and I do appreciate the steps that are being taken to end the illegal 
practice of naked short selling. Please keep up the fight against these short selling fraudsters 
and help those of us who have been, and continue to be, financially pummelled by the naked 
shorts. 


